
We are delighted to announce that Subros’ team  
member, Saurabh Suman has been awarded the prestigious 
‘Engineer of The Year’ award by the SAEINDIA Foundation.  
Founded in 1994, The SAEINDIA Foundation is a trusted think-tank 
that advises policy makers on mobility-related matters. It is also one 
of India’s most renowned technical bodies for knowledge 
dissemination and skill development of mobility professionals, 
students, and faculty. The SAEINDIA Engineer Of  The Year award 
recognizes and celebrates individuals who have significantly 
contributed to the advancement of the mobility community in India.  
 
Saurabh is an engineer par excellence. His professional graph has 
witnessed tremendous success. We are proud of Saurabh for this 
impressive achievement and wish him the best as he continues to 
excel at Subros!  
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